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2025 CRM Annual Report to Mosaic Mennonite Conference 

In 2024, Mosaic Conference encouraged and supported The Worm Project’s transiMon from a ministry of 
Mosaic to an independent 501c3 charitable organizaMon and CRM (Conference Related Ministry) of Mosaic 
with the official transiMon happening in October 2024.   

Other than becoming a new charitable organizaMon with a new mailing address, we conMnue with the same 
volunteer Board of Directors and the same mission to follow Jesus’ commandment to help “the least of these.” 

Highlights for 2024 include: 

• The purchase and dona8on of deworming medicine to treat 11.9 million children (one tablet costs 
roughly 2.5 cents and treats one child) 

• Revenue (donaMons) of $312,042 and operaMng expenses of only $10,001 (excludes expense of 
deworming medicine) 

• The Worm Project focuses on reaching children ages 1 – 4, with our medicine donaMons helping to 
treat ~10% of these children who were treated for parasiMc worms worldwide 

o The WHO (World Health OrganizaMon) reported that ~100 million children ages 1 – 4 worldwide 
were treated in 2023, accounMng for only 39% of children this age at risk for parasiMc worms 
and needing treatment 

• ParasiMc worms cause physical and cogniMve impairment in children due to malnutriMon 
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